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PARKS & RECREATION COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
Thursday, May 3, 2012 @ 6:30 PM 

I. Members in attendance: William Francis, Barbara Stronczer, Margaret Mack, Lisa Sills-Short.  
A. Yvette Page, Committee member, was excused 

II. Guests in attendance: Andrew Laiosa, Anthony Rivieccio, Elizabeth Quaranta, Cliff Stanton 
III. Mr. Stanton gave and update on the Bronx High School of Science baseball field situation. Mr. 

Tirado will inquire if either Lehman College or Chandler baseball fields can be used for teams’ 
last two home games 

IV. Budget changes were submitted to Mr. Tirado 
V. Committee requested that Mr. Tirado asks Parks Department for summer staffing and garbage 

removal schedule 
A. Also requested was that "No Barbecuing" signs be replaced where they are missing   
B. Requested that Mr. Tirado contact Parks about maintenance needed on median on 

Mosholu Parkway and Jerome Avenue 
VI. The committee requested a letter be sent to Parks Department about the fence around Harris 

Field being down or missing in some sections. 

 
 


